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Finance & Administration

Division of Financial Services
June 18, 2015

Dear Bidder,

Notice of Award Rejection & Re-Award: RFP 15-199, Zoo Boise Fridge Repair I1.

Thank you for your response to the above referenced RFP 15-199.

In a recent protest of award for this project, an error in the scoring process was pointed out
regarding warranty. When the error is corrected, the highest ranked proposer becomes ACCO
Engineered Systems. City Purchasing and Zoo Boise apologize for this error and is hereby
correcting the award decision to ACCO Engineered Systems.

We are sorry for this inconvenience and hope you will continue to bid City projects

Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise. Your participation in the
process is appreciated.

Colin Millar
Purchasing Specialist
Boise City Purchasing
208-395-7804

cc: RFP 15-199 File



